TRAVEL RESTRICTIONS FOR INBOUND TRAVEL FROM CATEGORY C
COUNTRIES

Reference is made to our letter of even number dated January 29, 2021
containing updated list of Categorized Countries relating to International
Inbound Travel to Pakistan.

z It is clarified that effective February 01, 2021, only the following
passengers will be allowed to travel to Pakistan from Category C Countries
while in possession of a negative PCR Test Certification conducted within 72
hours prior to commencement of travel to Pakistan:

o Pakistani Passport Holders holding a valid Visa from a Category C
Country

o Pakistani NICOP Holders

¢ Pakistan Origin Card (POC) Holders

» Diplomatic Passport Holders of Category C Countries and their Families

3. Any or all passengers fulfilling any criteria as mentioned in Para 2 above,
arriving in Pakistan from Category C Countries or having stayed in a Category
C Country within the last ten (10) days prior to travel to Pakistan may also be
subjected to additional stipulations as specified by the relevant Health
Authorities upon arrival in Pakistan.

4. The aforesaid measures will remain in effect until February 28, 2021,
2359 hours and may be reviewed by the Competent Authority at its discretion.








